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Docket No. 030-30657
License No. 45-25007-01

Testing Technologies, Inc.
ATTN: Gary Kolbenstetter

General Manager
14887 Farm Creek Drive
Woodbridge, Virginia 22191

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 45-25007-01/93-01

Thank you for your responses of December 27, 1993 and Jc.nuary 12, 1994, to our
Notice of Violation, issued on November 22, 1993, concerning activities
conducted under NRC License No. 45-25007-01. We have evaluated your responses
and found that they meet the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine
the implementation of your corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. ,/
Sincerely, /

ORIGINAL S;GNED BY

J. PHILLIP STOHR

J:-fhilip Stohr, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc: Commonwealth of Virginia
,

bcc: Document Control Desk
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